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From: Patricia Murphy <SR

Sent: 06 February 2020 12:15
To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit /Refund Scheme.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Coon Tidy Towns and Heritage Group, Co.Kilkenny consider a Deposit/Refund Scheme-particularly on
plastic drink bottles, plastic milk containers and other single use items may help to alleviate the blight of
rubbish strewn on roadsides.

Furthermore, could a charge for waste collection be included in Property Tax, and a refund given to
householders who can prove they have dramatically reduced their annual carbon footprint.?

Would it be possible to re-introduce old fashioned glass milk bottles which can be reused.?

Would it be possible to give a small subsidy to householders to purchase garden compost bins, and have
leaflets sent to all homes as to how to use them in a proper manner.?

Patricia Murphy, Chairperson.






